
NEWSLETTER COPY
Community organizations across San Luis Obispo County are coming together to support the SLO County Point-in-Time Count, and we need you to make it a success!

The Point-in-Time Count is a community-driven effort to connect with and understand the experiences of our neighbors facing homelessness. On January 23, 2024, hundreds of volunteers will be launching from 6 different locations throughout the County of San Luis Obispo to canvas the nearby areas. Small volunteer groups will be led by knowledgeable guides to conduct face-to-face interviews with people living unsheltered in various San Luis Obispo County communities. All volunteers will be given the tools and training they need to have this be an informative experience for everyone involved.

All of this can only happen if we have curious and compassionate people like you. To learn more and sign up as a volunteer, please go to slocounty.gov/PITcount.

